
SLBT Update for the Week of July 8, 2019 

 
 Holly Walters, Standley Lake Coordinator, met with the “Tagging Sub-

Committee” prior to the SLBT meeting on June 27th. The meeting focused on 
the progress that has been made with the Nokē lock and some recommended 
adjustments on the cable and swage component of the program. It was 
decided to not have the swage covered with an identifiable cover and instead 
have a serialized, random 7 digit code etched or stamped onto the swage 
directly. Committee members are looking for machine shops that can 
accommodate this request while agreeing to the terms of Westminster in not 
duplicating this process for any individuals. 

 

 During the SLBT meeting on June 27th, Holly Walters presented on the ANS 
Security Program in its entirety (Nokē, Cable/Swage, Secure –XP Tag, WID 
mobile application, increased penalties, etc.). The SLBT agreed to move the 
proposed solution forward for vetting by City Attorney’s Office (CAO), Risk 
Management (RM), City manager’s Office (CMO), Parks, Recreation, and Libraries 
(PRL), Public Works and Utilities (PWU), and Information Technology (IT).    

 


